July 8, 1968

Mr. Steve Hamilton New York Yankees Yankee Stadium Bronx, New York 10451

Dear Steve:

Can you provide me with the names of the players in your club who would like to work this summer with youngsters in your inter-city for a summer recreational program?

This effort is under the direction of Vice-President Humphrey and I need not remind you of the importance of keeping children occupied during the summer months when school is closed.

If you are successful in lining up some players please write their names on the reverse side of this letter and return it to me. If you are unsuccessful I will appreciate it if you will let me know if you have any ideas on what can be done to help in this area.

Kindest regards,

C. C. Johnson Spink Publisher

CCJS:hn

eo

P.S. Signed for Mr. Spink in his absence.